
Dear Legislators: 
 
I am a small woods land owner.   I manage my forest with great care.  I have been harvesting and 
replanting forest trees for years.  My forest is totally sustainable. 
 
As I read the proposed bill I am against this bill.  I urge you to vote against such actions 
 
It will be cost prohibitive for me to own this property and keep it sustainable. 
 
It is another example of overreaching  government control that increases the cost of doing business with 
very little gain to both the land owner or the public. 
 
For these reason I strongly urge you to defeat this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Vandecoevering, 
Small Woodland Owner 
 


